
NEWS U.S. SENATOR FOR KANSAS 

FROM: SENATE REPUBLICAN LEADER 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
July 29, 1993 

CONTACT: WALT RIKER 
(202) 224-5358 

WICHITA COMPANY WINS BID FOR LEAVENWORTH VA CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

WASHINGTON - Kansas Senator Bob Dole announced today that the Law 
Company, Inc., of Wichita, Kansas, has been awarded a major 
construction project at the Leavenworth Veterans Administration 
Medical Center. The $18.529 million contract was awarded today 
by the Department of Veterans Administration, following a 
competitive bid process. 

"This is another important step towards completing much 
needed improvements to the Leavenworth VA Medical Center. This 
new facility will enable the VA to better serve our men and women 
veterans," said Dole. "I'm pleased that a Kansas company has won 
this major construction project - providing jobs for many in our 
state." 

Senator Dole has been a long time supporter in the 
modernization of the Leavenworth VA Medical Center. Dole 
initiated this project with a request for planning funds in 1988. 
Last year, Dole helped win Congressional approval of $28.725 
million for construction of the new domiciliary. 

The project includes construction of a two story building 
with an emergency generator and chiller plant, and landscaping 
and exterior work. Estimated project completion date is in 1995. 

"The new Leavenworth domiciliary has been a longtime 
priority of mine. When this much-needed facility is completed, 
it will provide vital health care services to thousands who have 
served America," added Dole. 
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